
 

 
 
 
 
 
We have been asked to inform all parents and carers that the RSPG Roseland 
Together group have a pot of money that they would like to use to help families 
struggling with food bills. They would like to hear from any families that could ben-
efit from financial help towards meal costs, but a prompt response is required as 
the money has to be allocated by the end of March. 
 
If you, or a local family you know, could benefit from this support please con-

tact veryanhubrspg@gmail.com or roselandtogether@gmail.com 



 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

https://www.bbc.com/ownit/about-us/own-it-app-faqs 

https://www.bbc.com/ownit
https://www.bbc.com/ownit/about-us/own-it-app-faqs


 

 



 

 

 

 

Comic Relief—Friday 19th March 

 

 

On Friday we will be taking part in all sorts of activities to celebrate and 

raise funds for Comic Relief. 

You will have seen that there is a payment item on Parentpay for any 

donations in lieu of: 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 


